Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2016 11:35 AM
To: 'Peter Langtry'

Cc: Chris J. Heiny

Subject: RE: 914 West Grand (RO#3326)

Hi Peter,

That makes a good deal of sense. It's a good way to filter out un-needed analytical testing.
Thanks,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acqgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Peter Langtry [mailto:plangtry@cornerstoneearth.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2016 11:24 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Chris J. Heiny

Subject: 914 West Grand (RO#3326)

Hello Mark, we are scheduled to begin the drilling/sampling at 914 W. Grand tomorrow morning. The field work should
be completed by Friday. With respect to the TPH diesel/oil analyses for soil, we would like to propose running all the
analyses first without silica gel cleanup. Any sample that has a detection exceeding Tier 1 ESLs would then be analyzed
for TPH diesel/oil with silica gel cleanup. Because of the number of samples being analyzed, the cost to run all of the
analyses with and without silica gel cleanup is substantial.

Sincerely,

Peter Langtry, P.G., C.E.G.
Principal Geologist
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